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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR - MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR by the Bay Building 
Bgy. 668, Roxas, Blvd., Ermita, Manila

J 6 FEB 2022

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT LETTER DATED FEBRUARY 13, 2023 FROM MS. MERLYN 
MOLINA-CAMPUED, ET AL

Forwarded is the letter dated February 13, 2023 from Ms. Merlyn Molina-Campued 
and Mr. Franklin Molina addressed to the Regional Executive Director requesting for a status 
update for PENRO Case No. 0363 entitled “Hrs. of Teofilo Molina rep. by Merlyn Molina- 
Campued and Franklin Molina, Protestants, versus Leo Felizarte and Ruben Felizarte, 
Protestees” involving Lot No. 153, Pls-530-D located in Barangay Danleg, Dumaraan, 
Palawan.

The Final Investigation Report on the above-entitled case has been forwarded to your 
end for review and resolution per Memorandum dated September 2, !^010.

For your information and further instruction.

For the PENR Officer:
V

I fONIE B. (.ANDFZAlT\
OIC-Chi( f. Technical Services Dhvisi^ 
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